OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
DISTRICT | Hobbs

NEW MEXICO L. JZRCY, MINERALS PO BOX 1980

& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT o smaarer 2 [ $AD

Jennifer A. Salisbury

CABINET SECRETARY

April 28, 1998

The Wiser Oil Co.
P. 0. Box 2568
Hobbs, NM 88241

RE: CAPROCK MALJAMAR UNIT #50,

UNIT E, S19-T17S-R33E
Gentlemen:

The above referenced plugged well site has recently been inspected by an Oil Conservation
Division Representative, in an attempt to release the location.

As a result of the inspection, the inspector found electrical conduit, flowlines and anchors still on
location. Please clear these items from the location site so that the well can be released.

When the above has been done, please sign and return this letter to the District I office address, so
that a re-inspection can be done.

If you have any questions please call our number stated above.
Sincerely,

CHRIS WILLIAMS d}

District I Supervisor
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WA 5/8/28 \
Operator/Ag%ﬂt Date |

cc: Gary Wink
File

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION - DISTRICT | HobbS - P.O. Box1980 -Hobbs, NM 88240-1980 - (505) 393-8161 FAX (505) 393-0720



